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Rotary Club of Everett, MA

11-15-2012
     The Gears
Present: Diane, Janet, Paul, Gisella, Judy, Joe S. Chris, Lester, Rich A., President Michael
We had a traditional Thanksgiving meal, and it was delicious.
Meeting Happenings:

The Interact Club should be up and running by spring 2013.

Peace Pole Information: Paul met with the Mayor and he is in favor of having a peace pole at Glendale Park.  The Club is also considering another “mobile” pole at Everett High School.  The pole at Glendale Park will be in memory of Dick O’Meara.

Acknowledgement of the Club’s donation of an AED for the Connolly Center-Everett Armory will be December 19 at noon, at which the Mayor will have a photo taken with Rotary members.

Update on Lou and Steve:  Lou is going to Spaulding today to begin his rehabilitation. Diane announced that Steve is doing better. The Club will be sending edible arrangements to Lou and Steve for Thanksgiving.  President Michael also asked Club members to drop a note to both Lou and Steve:

Lou’s address is:

Lou and Sheila Assetta

27 Sprague Street

Malden, MA 02148

Steve’s address:

Steve and Rita Fichera

61 Ravine Street

West Medford, MA 02155

Paul paid a happy dollar because both his parents are doing better after being ill.  

Many Club members paid Happy Dollars for the time they will spend with their families over the holidays. 
Rich A. paid sad dollars because of the election results, while Janet paid a happy dollar because of the election results.  

Happy Thanksgiving to everyone.

